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Brought to you be www.RMRoberts.com 

 

 As promised more free stuff for your class. 

 A great CPU installation Video by Intel. 

 Another 20 question CompTIA A+ Essentials (220-601) pop quiz. 

 PART III: CompTIA Network+ study guide and practice test. 

 

Install a Boxed Core 2 Extreme Processor Video 

How about a free video demonstrating how to install a boxed Intel Core 2 Extreme 

Processor in the socket 775 and heat sink fan assembly. Intel has a really neat video 

free for download which would make a perfect classroom video when covering CPUs. 

Simply click on the link below and then select your language and resolution preference. 

http://www.intel.com/cd/channel/reseller/asmo-na/eng/100617.htm 

Another 20 question CompTIA A+ Essentials (220-601) pop quiz 

This is the third quiz in the series. Please feel free to send me feedback on the quiz 

especially about possible errors or those pesky typos.  Link Here 

PART III: CompTIA Network+ study guide and practice test 

This is the third in the Network+ certification series based on the CompTIA Network+ 
domain 3 test objectives. Your students should use the study guide to make notes and 
prepare for the practice test. This exam should take no more than 20 minutes. A score 
of 70 percent or 15 correct out of 21 will indicate that the student is prepared for the 
Network+ examination. As always, please feel free to send me feedback on the study 
guide and test questions with an email to Richard@RMRoberts.com.  

http://www.rmroberts.com/
http://www.intel.com/cd/channel/reseller/asmo-na/eng/100617.htm
../../../../Web_Posting_Material-08/AplusPopQuiz4.pdf
mailto:Richard@RMRoberts.com


Electricity and Electronics  
 
The 10th edition of Electricity and electronics is in the Goodheart-Willcox warehouse  

(g-w.com) and ready for your fall classes. A new supplement has been created to help 

you with your lab activities. A lab book designed to be used with National Instruments 

Lab View MultiSim will be ready in time for your fall classes. 

Please pass this news letter on to your friends and fellow teachers or provide them with 

the link www.RMRoberts.com. 

 

http://www.rmroberts.com/

